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6 February 2017

Dear Parents and Caregivers,
Opens Girls Water Polo Knockout Training

Your daughter has been selected for the Opens Girls Water Polo Knockout Competition. This competition
will be held on Mareh 13, 2017. In preparation for this event, the team will be involved in water-based
training sessions at Lane Cove Aquatic Leisure Centre on February 23, and March 2 and 9 from 6:30
am-7:30 am.

Students should wear their swimming costume to the pool, and should bring a cap, goggles and a towel.
Each student must pay $7.00 for general admission at the pool. Each student is responsible for paying
this amount on each training day.

Students must organise their own method of transport to the venue. Mrs Shapiro or Miss Warwick will be
able to transport some students from the venue. We will however, need the assistance of parent volunteers

to help transport students from the pool to Killara High School. If you are able to assist, please indicate
this on the consent form.

Date: Thursday February 23, and March 2 and 9 2017

Training Venue: Lane Cove Aquatic Leisure Centre, 2 Little Street, Lane Cove NSW 2066

Start Time: 6:30 am

End Time: 7:30 am

Transport: Teacher and parent. Parents transporting students other than their own child must have
completed the Working with Children Statuary Declaration (attached). Please complete the form and
bring in original copy of proof of identity (100 points) for the office to sight prior to the event ocecurring
(e.g. the day before). Your driver’s licence and registration also need to be sighted by the supervising
teacher. Please bring these on the day.

Please complete the consent form prior to February 22,

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C. Shapiro Mr D. Smith Ms C. Marchesin
Water Polo Team Manager Head Teacher Deputy Principal



